Dear Families,







September, 2018

Welcome to kindergarten!  My name is Betty Pum and I will be your child’s kindergarten teacher.  I am looking forward to working with your children and appreciate your entrusting them to me.  A little about me… I reside in West Irondequoit with my husband, Jeff and my youngest son, Jack (18) who is currently attending Monroe Community College.  My older son, Ty (21), is a Military Police Officer with the United States Army and is stationed at Fort Bragg in North Carolina.  We have a Miniature Dachshund named Bart, a lab mix named Lila and a Great Dane named Leo.  Our family enjoys an active life with lots of sports and outdoor time with our three dogs!  This is my twenty fourth year teaching at Fyle.  I have enjoyed teaching at many different grade levels throughout my career.  This is my second year teaching kindergarten and I can only hope that your child loves kindergarten as much as I do!
As we begin this exciting year, I’d like you to know that I take the happiness and growth of your child very seriously.  If there is ever a time that you need to communicate with me regarding ANYTHING (nothing is minor when it’s your child) please don’t hesitate to call or e-mail.  The school phone # is 359-5430 and my e-mail address is bpum@rhnet.org.  Scheduling a conference anytime during the year is always an option as well.  I am looking forward to building a strong relationship with the children and you, the parents.  I thank you in advance for the time you will invest encouraging your child at home.  I am well aware of the demands of family time outside of school and will not assign home learning beyond asking that you read to/with your child each night.  

Thank you for taking the time to read information sent home and posted on our classroom website.  You can expect monthly classroom newsletters once the school year gets underway.  
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  Betty Pum
